
From:                              Chan, Esther 
Sent:                               31 August 2018 14:19 

To:                                   'Ezgi Yildirim' 
Cc:                                   Business Licence; Legister, Linda 

Subject:                          CONSULT - New Premises Licence - Lezziz Charcoal Grill, 13-
15Walm Lane, Willesden, NW2 5SJ 

  

Dear Ezgi, 

  

Thank you for your reply. 

  

The premise is situated in an area surrounded by residential dwellings and by increasing 

the hours for the supply of alcohol will in my opinion have a detrimental effect on 

promoting the licensing objectives. 

  

Unfortunately, at this stage I am not willing to negotiate the hours. Please discuss my 

concerns with your client and confirm whether they are happy to agree to all my 

conditions and hours. 

  

Kind Regards 

Esther Chan 

Licensing Inspector 

Planning, Transportation & Licensing 

Brent Council 

 ********************************************************************  

 From: Ezgi Yildirim  

Sent: 31 August 2018 13:22 

To: Chan, Esther  

Subject: re[2]: CONSULT - New Premises Licence - Lezziz Charcoal Grill, 13-15Walm Lane, 

Willesden, NW2 5SJ 
  
Dear Esther, 

  

We are happy to accept the recommended conditions and the opening and closing hours to be 

reduced by one hour daily. 

  

We connot accept the hours of alcohol as recomended. We would like to recommend for Reduction 

of Permitted Hours to be considered as : 

 

Supply of Alcohol: 

 

Sunday to Thursday 1100-01:00 hours 

Friday to Saturday 1100-02:00 hours 

  

Kind Regards, 

Ezgi Yildirim 

 


